LONDON, C 0 PY

PORT OF GLASGOW

September 28, 1949,
Ref: R2
Dear Sirs,

\ With reference to your letter of September 19, regarding
the S.il "SADAO" it is observed that the outstanding machinery
items were carried out on September 15, 1949 at Penang in order
to camplete the special survey. These items should be reported
on the appropriate farm (Report Ho.9) and sent direct to the
Secretary, Lloyd's Register of Shipping, 71 Fenghurch Street,
London £,C. 35 together with a copy of the annial load line report
form, the original of which has so far not been receivel at this
office.

Please give this your early attention in order that the
special survey may be recorded and new load line gertificates issuede

Yours faithfully,

For the Swrveyors.
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